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06/04/08

Wawruck-Gilmour  

From: "Society of PM Professionals" <pmprofessionals@walter-wawruck.com>
To: "Vancouver Area PMPs" <pmprofessionals@walter-wawruck.com>
Sent: October 16, 2006 11:01 PM
Subject: Website Architect - PMP Volunteer Needed

The Society needs a volunteer to recommend a configuration and an operating
plan for its website. Three separate projects aimed at providing additional
on-line capabilities are now concluding, and the Society needs to make a
decision on the site hosting service it should seek, and on the assignment
of duties for site operation and maintenance.

A PMP with experience in choosing the infrastructure and software, and in
establishing an operating regime for websites, is invited to prepare a
recommendation to the Society. This is a small site with very modest
functionality, but it must be configured with a view to extremely low
maintenance and the greatest possible economy. An experienced architect can
likely complete this assignment with a total effort of one day, including a
briefing meeting on November 1, 2006 to obtain the background and
requirements.

If you can help with this assignment, please reply to Alberto Cayuela, with
a brief summary of your qualifications and availability:
ACayuela@stantec.com

Please let us know if you wish to receive notices from the Society at a different 
e-mail address.


